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Update from Ms. Gibson 
8th Grade Real World, Real Money: If you have volunteered to help with this event please plan to arrive on 

May 20th at 7:10am. We will meet in the gymnasium. Thanks to all who volunteered to help. 
 
Washington DC Trip: Parent Meeting scheduled for May 13th at 7:00pm. We will have this meeting 
immediately after the One2One initiative meeting. Looking forward to seeing you there! Students are 

encouraged to attend as well. 
 
 
Parent One2One Meeting 

We are excited to share with you that in August 2015 all middle school students will receive an iPad device 
to personalize their education.  We understand that you and your student will have many questions as we 
travel along this journey. We hope that you will join us for one of three upcoming informational sessions 
about this initiative. We ask that all incoming 6th and 8th grade parents for the 2015 - 2016 school year join 

us for one of the following One2One informational meetings starting at 6:30pm. 
 
 Tuesday, May 12 @ Memorial Middle School, 5600 Scioto Darby Rd. 

Wednesday, May 13 @ Heritage Middle School, 5670 Scioto Darby Rd. 

Thursday, May 14 @ Weaver Middle School, 4600 Avery Rd. 

All parents of incoming 6th, 7th and 8th grade students for the 2015-2016 school year must then bring their 
child to one of the iPad Rollout Events on either August 12th or 13 at Darby High School.  This is when 
your child will receive the iPad mini.  Attendance of both the parent/guardian and the student at one of 
these meetings is required in order for a student to receive the device.  

 
Dress Code Reminders 
Just a reminder as the weather becomes warmer to please abide by the dress code. The school dress 
code can be found in the student handbook on page 76.  

http://www.hilliardschools.org/hms/hms-student-info/ 
 
 
 

 

Go Panthers! 

 

 

 



 
HMS Athletics 

 



Spring Sports Award Night 
Darby: Monday, May 18th @ 6:15 pm in the PAC w/break-out sessions to follow 

Heritage: Thursday, May 21st @ 6:30 pm – at Heritage Cafeteria w/break-out sessions to follow 
 
Darby Girls Volleyball Camp 
Please see the attached flyer for information.  

 

 

2014-2015 Final Exams 
Final Exams are an important part of our assessment plan, particularly in our courses that award high school credit.  We will be  
having our final exams soon.  During the days of exams, HMS will operate on a regular bell schedule. Exams will be given over a 
 2-day period. Not all classes will be giving exams, but the exams that are given will be given during the designated exam time on the 
schedule.  We feel this schedule allows for the appropriate amount of time for students to complete exams, while allowing the other 
classes to meet without interruption during those days.  Attendance needs to be a priority as the end of the semester projects and 
assessments are given.  If you have specific questions regarding exams, please contact your child’s classroom teacher or guidance 
counselor.   
  
May 11 and 12    Foreign Language and Social Studies 
May 13 and 14    Language Arts and Science 
May 15 and 18    Math and Electives 

Upcoming Dates 
May 13  One2One Parent Meeting 6:30pm  HMS Cafeteria 

May 13  Parent Meeting—2015-2016 Washington D.C. Trip  7:00pm  HMS Cafeteria 
May 18  Spring Band Concert 7pm 
May 19  Honors Assembly @ Darby 8am-9am (8th grade)  
        @Darby 9:30am-10:30am (7th grade) 

May 19  Orchestra Concert 7pm 
May 20  Real World Real Money (8th Grade)  
May 20  Spring Choir Concert 
May 21  Builders Club/Panther Ambassadors (Camp Mary Orton) 

May 21  Spring Sports Awards Banquet @HMS 6:30pm 
May 25  No School 
May 27  Pool Party 8th  and  Greek Day 7th  
May 28  HMS Olympics 

May 28  Darby Graduation  
May 29  Talent Show and 8th Grade Clap –Out  

 

 Attention NJHS Members: Your individual service projects are due by Monday, May 18 th.  Be sure to turn in your 
signed verification sheet & reflection to Mrs. Geoit or Ms. Jasper. 

Media Center News 

All student library materials are due on or before Friday, May 22nd.  Any missing books or unpaid library fines will be trans-

ferred to the student fees account.  Thanks to everyone who has cleared their account over the past month!  It greatly re-

duces the amount of work left for the end of the school year. 

 

 



The Hilliard Way Video Series 

 
It’s no secret that excellent schools attract quality businesses to a community. They also help main-
tain strong property values. In this video we hear from a local realtor and community member talk 

about how strong our housing market is, thanks in part to the strong schools. You can see this Hil-
liard Way video and the others in the series here. 
 

 
Hilliard Education Foundation Logo Contest 
 

Design a new logo for the Hilliard Education Foundation and you could win $150! They are looking 
for a new, creative and innovative logo.  Submissions must be received by Friday, May 15th. Click 
here for guidelines and submission instructions. 

 
This Week’s Online Flyers 
 

Be sure to check out this week’s Flyer Connection page.  There is information on summer sports 
camps, summer library programs and summer art workshops.  In an effort to reduce clutter from our 

students’ backpacks, we are asking parents to click here on a regular basis.   

http://www.hilliardschools.org/hilliard-way-part-eight/
http://www.hilliardeducationfoundation.org/event/logo/
http://www.hilliardeducationfoundation.org/event/logo/
http://www.hilliardschools.org/flyers/
http://www.hilliardschools.org/flyers/

